
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Executive Summary 

Para Technical Committee Meeting 

Date of Meeting: 21 November 2024 

 

 

1. The BEF are currently reviewing the format of the Para Entry Programme. Further 

updates to follow in the new year, for any changes to be implemented in April 2025. 

 

2. The duplicate BD Bronze and Silver FSM Floorplans, and the FEI 1* and 2* are being 

discussed at committee level. An update will be announced later in the year, once 

confirmed. 

 

3. A survey will be sent to all active para riders requesting feedback regarding the Para FSM 

Championships and qualification criteria.  

 

4. Riders are reminded that an FEI PYO is a different class to a Para PYO. An FEI PYO can 

be used to ride Silver and Gold Para tests where are FEI PYO class is already scheduled 

at a competition. Communications will be included in the next Para newsletter to remind 

all riders of the difference. 

 

5. Date for next meeting: TBC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name of Director: Tracy Ormrod                                                                   Date: 27 November 2024  


